
Contact Name: Jan Debnam

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: jan.debnam@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 20 August 2015

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION

On 20 August 2015, Cllr E J Heron the Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder, made 
the following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who 
considers that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer 
(Grainne O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY 5.15 P.M. ON 
THURSDAY, 27 AUGUST 2015.

DECISION:

i. That the Traffic Management Programme for 2015/16, as set out in Appendix 1 to the 
report considered by the Portfolio Holder, is agreed and implemented, subject to 
detailed design work and careful consideration of objections to proposals that require 
statutory public advertisement and/or the consultations referred to in the Report.

ii. That work on reserve schemes, as set out in Appendix 1 to the report considered by 
the Portfolio Holder, be progressed as soon as resources are available, subject to the 
careful consideration of objections to proposals that require statutory public 
advertisement and/or the consultations referred to in the Report if detailed proposals 
have not yet been prepared.

iii. That the traffic regulation orders referred to in Appendix 1 to the report considered by 
the Portfolio Holder, be formally advertised subject to no objections from the Local 
Hampshire County Councillor or the responsible Hampshire County Council officer if 
these have not already been consulted.

iv. That the Traffic Management Programme and list of reserve schemes be amended 
by either the Head of Planning and Transportation or Planning Policy Manager in 
consultation with the Council’s Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder and 
County Council Officers to reflect any of the following:
• Responses to advertised proposals
• Changes to local NFDC and HCC Members’ priorities
• Cabinet and Portfolio Holder decisions for allocation of developers’ 

contributions which HCC officers agree this Council can progress as HCC’s 
partner/agent.

REASON:
As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:
As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:
None
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For Further Information Please Contact:

Louise Evans
Planning Policy Manager  
Tel: 023 8028 5588
E mail: louise.evans@nfdc.gov.uk

Dean Brunton
Senior Planner (Implementation and Transportation)
Tel: 023 8028 5588
E mail: dean.brunton@nfdc.gov.uk

Allan Ellis
Traffic Engineer
Tel: 0238028 5588
Allan.ellis@nfdc.gov.uk 
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